
 

 
NNHS College Visit Information (2025-26) 

 

The PARC @ NNHS is excited to be hosting in-person college visits 
beginning Tuesday,  September 2nd! These visits are open to Sophomores, Juniors 
and Seniors only. 

​
In order to attend one of these visits, students must: 

●​ Register for the visit in SchooLinks by 12:00am (midnight) the night before the 
visit​
 

●​ Pick-up a College Visit pass in The PARC or Student Services 1 (SS1). ​
​
This pass must be signed by the teacher of the class you'll be missing, and 
should be given to that teacher to sign at least 1-3 days in advance. 

​
Want to see who is visiting NNHS this semester? 

●​ For a calendar of upcoming visits for the following week (updated weekly on 
Fridays), click here 

●​ For an alphabetical list of ALL upcoming visits, click here. 

​
We hope you utilize this valuable resource as another step in the college search 
process. If you have any questions, please contact the College & Career Center or 
your school counselor. 

 

https://www.naperville203.org/NNHSPARC
https://www.naperville203.org/CollegeVisitSignup
https://www.naperville203.org/NNVisitsCAL
https://www.naperville203.org/NNVisitsLIST

